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Bubble Change 
As communicated with 1JH parents 

this bubble has now been capped 

and reduced to one to enable us to 

accommodate pupils who were on 

the critical workers waiting list and 

need to come to school.   

 

We are not proposing to make any 

further changes to our school     

provision before the summer        

holiday.   

The school crossing patrol re-started 

last week.  The timings are slightly 

different due to trying to              

accommodate the staggered starts 

in school.  

 

Please ensure you cross Northfield 

Lane using the school crossing    

patrol and the zebra crossing.  

 

Thank you in advance for your   

support and co-operation.   

School Crossing 

Patrol 

COVID-19 
It is important that we all work        

together to ensure the safety of our 

whole school community and that 

we limit the potential spread of the 

virus.  

 

The main symptoms of the  

coronavirus: 

• A high temperature  

• A new, continuous cough  

• A loss or change to your sense 

of smell or taste 

 

If you have symptoms: 

• Stay at home (self-isolate). Do 

not leave home or have     

visitors. Anyone you live with 

must also self isolate.  

• Get a test.  Book a test as soon 

as possible.  (Visit NHS.UK)

Anyone you live with should 

also get a test if they are    

showing any of the above 

symptoms. 

• Keep our school informed.  

Phone (01709 543704) or email                                

enquiries@wnp.wwpat.org  

Reminders  

While in our school grounds please 

remember: 

*social distancing  

*punctuality  

*enter and exit via the named gates 

for your child’s class  

Don’t forget: 

*to bring a filled water bottle or        

container to ensure your child can 

have a drink during the day  

*that no toys or resources are to be 

brought into school  

*to order your child’s school grab 

bag or bring a packed lunch from 

home.  

 

Gold Award   
A huge WELL DONE to 

Nolan Glossop (second 

Gold Award this year!),  

Ethan Chalack-Ely,  

 

 

 

Amelia Cornforth,  

 

 

 

 

Eva Shelton,  

 

 

Megan Hasman, and 

Connor Boyle.  

 

 

who have all achieved 

their gold award on 

Mathletics.   

 

We are very pleased with your            

continued dedication and learning 

even though you are not currently in 

school.   

 

Keep up the great work!   

September  
We are still waiting for the              

Government guidelines for            

September but they are currently 

suggesting that the bubbles will be 

extended to 30 which should       

enable all classes and year groups 

to come back to school.   

 

We will keep you updated about 

our plans for September as soon as 

we are in a position to confirm 

them.  

 

Thank you in advance for your    

patience and support.  We are all 

looking forward to welcoming all 

our pupils back to school as soon as 

the Government inform us that it is 

safe and the measures we need to 

ensure are in place for this to      

happen.   

 

 


